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Hon. C. 0. Ballantyne,
Department of Marine & Fisheries, 
Ottawa, Ont.

Dear Mr. Ballantyne:-
In writing to you yesterday 

with reference to the forthcoming visit of Admiral 
Jelliooe to Montreal, and asking that if possible 
you would arrange his visit so that he might have 
an opportunity of speaking to the students of 
McGill University, through an unfortunate mistake 
I substituted the name of Admiral Beatty for the 
name of Admiral Jelliooe.
Admiral Jelliooe to whom my letter referred, as 
Admiral Beatty is not in the country at the pre­
sent time.

It is, of course,

I shall be very glad if yon can make 
the suggested arrangement in connection with Admiral 
Jelliooe's visit to Montreal.

I made a similar mistake in writing 
to Mr. Beatty, one of our Governors and President 
of the G. P. R., asking him to write to you in 
this connection.
Beatty and his communication to you really refers 
to Admiral Jellicoe and not to Admiral Beatty.

I have just heard from Mr.

Yours very sincerely,

!

fda/mc. Acting Principal.

____________________ __________________________________________________
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